
 

 

WFWP USA:  Recording of Prayer Call for Healing and Peace on March 26, 2022 
 
Angelika Selle 
March 31, 2022 
 

   

Dear Women of Faith and Women of Peace, 

  

Thank you for joining our powerful and heartfelt prayer call for healing and peace between 

Ukraine and Russia last Saturday, March 26, 2022! We thank everyone who participated and 

poured in their hearts, the hearts of mothers who raised their voices to our Creator for 

intervention in the war in Europe and for peace. 

  

This time we had an extraordinary opening prayer by Dr. Elaine Duval, deep and moving 

prayer by Mrs. Lilly Tadin and a closing insightful prayer by Mrs. Nadya Hinson. The unison 

prayer and also the stirring rendition of "We Sing for Ukraine," all brought down the Holy Spirit 

and we felt a spirit of healing. 

  

Feel free to hear it again and pray together again with the recording. 

Listen to the recording 

  

Program  

- Welcome - Mrs Glenda Lambert (moderator) 

- Special Remarks - Spiritual history of Ukraine - President Angelika Selle 

- Opening Prayer - Dr. Elaine Duval 

- Testimony from the frontline in Ukraine/Russia 

- Commentary or prayer  

- Unison Prayer 

- Music for Meditation 

- Closing Prayer - Mrs. Nadya Hinson 

- Final Remarks - President Angelika Selle 

  

Thank you once again, and see you next Saturday, April 2, 2022 at 1 pm EDT. 

  

With love and prayers, 

  

Angelika Selle  

President WFWP USA 

  

Sahara Cardenas 

Midwest Regional Coordinator 

  

Glenda Lambert 

Southwest Regional Coordinator 
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